
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 3 November 2017 
 

Recycling bags 

We have now had some more food and generic recycling bags delivered at the 

estate office.   

 

Bowater House 

The faulty bin which was removed from Bowater House bin store in early 

October has not yet been replaced.  We are pursuing the matter with the 

recycling team, and hope to have a delivery date soon. 

 

Great Arthur House 

The bottom hinge on the basement bin shed alleyway came away from its 

housing – This was reported to the repairs section on 31 October and has now 

been repaired. 

 

Bayer House 

A light switch between storage sheds 15 & 16 has come away from the wall – 

This was reported to the repairs section on 3 November. 

 

A handle has come loose on the fourth floor refuse hopper by the lift – This was 

reported to the repairs section on 3 November. 

 

There will be a GLERA meeting on 28 November at 7:00 pm.   Venue: The Sir 

Ralph Perring Centre.

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


